
 

 
 

Dear parents, 
 
I am very glad to offer a new Spanish Club for beginners in Years 3, 4 and 5. They are going to learn basic 
Spanish (greetings, colors, numbers, parts of the body, main verbs...) with fun and in an easy way!! The 
Club will be every Wednesday from 3:15 to 4:00pm and we will start on Wednesday 22nd October 2025. 
Please collect your child from the main gate at the finish time. I believe it is a very good opportunity to 
learn a foreign language and open more options for their future.  
 
 

To book a place for your child go to www.schoolinterviews.co.uk     

1. Enter the event code – bhkwh 

2. Enter your details: your name, email address, child’s name 

3. Choose Wednesday Spanish afterschool Club for your child  

4. Click SAVE 

 

Please note, places are very limited and are on a first come first served basis. If the club is fully booked 

please email clubs@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk to request your child be put on the waiting list (if a space 

becomes available then you will be contacted via this email address).  

Once your child has a space they will be on the club for the whole year. Please keep an eye on the school 

jotter app in case of any cancellations. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Marta Cilleruelo 
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